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Officers of the Wiltshire Yeomanry 

 
 

 

Prize Shooting  

 
The Christmas competition amongst the First Wilts Volunteers and Salisbury Troop of Yeomanry, will take 
place on Friday.  The list of prizes has been published, in addition to which a quantity of game has been 
promised by several gentlemen in the neighbourhood, making altogether about one hundred prizes. 
 
Salisbury and Winchester Journal and General Advertiser, 21 December 1872 
 
 


